
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

It’s October and the end of the first marking period occurs in a few weeks if you can 

believe it!  The school year is going quickly, and the students are doing a great job in 

their classes and their extracurriculars. We hope that you and your children have had a 

GREAT Riverview school experience thus far.  

Below are a few updates for your consideration this week: 

1. Paraprofessionals/Substitutes Needed – We need good people!  We have 

paraprofessional openings at every school.  We also need substitutes.  If you or 

anyone you know are interested in coming in for a few hours a day or becoming 

emergency certified to fill the role of a substitute, we would love to discuss this in 

more detail.  If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Raney Zatawski 

(lzatawski@rsd.k12.pa.us). 

2. Emergency Alarm Test Tomorrow - Tomorrow, Wednesday, October 4, the 

Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and the Federal 

Communications Commission (FCC) will conduct a nationwide emergency alert 

test on all consumer cell phones.  The test will occur at approximately 2:20 PM 

and will coincide with a test of the Emergency Broadcast System on radios and 

televisions.  This information is being shared for your awareness. For more 

information about the test, you can read the press release issued by FEMA and 

the FCC.  We wanted to let you know ahead of time! 

3. Enrollment Increasing – Our enrollment numbers have increased by 9% since 

the 2020-2021 school year and continue to rise!  We are currently up to 

approximately 990 students!  Increasing enrollment is a goal of ours, so we are 

excited about this trend. Therefore, please continue to promote the District . You 

can direct any prospective families to our website for more information and 

encourage them to reach out to us.  We are always happy to share and 

promote the great opportunities that our District provides in order to bring in more 

students and families. 

4. Upcoming Events -  We work hard to keep our school community updated on 

activities and events. These events can always be 

found on our District and Athletic Calendars, located on the District website.  

5. Monday, October 9th – Remember, there is NO SCHOOL this coming Monday 

(fall break).  Enjoy a well-deserved 3-day weekend! 
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That’s all for this week.  We hope you can come out and join us at one of our many 

sporting events, activities, or school functions and, as always, we thank you for your 

ongoing support of the Riverview School District.  Please continue to stay happy, 

peaceful, and safe. 

Go Raiders! 

  

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 

 


